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1st July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

End of term arrangements  

As the end of term is approaching, I would like to confirm what the plans are for the last day of term at 

Chellaston Academy.  

Friday 22nd July 2022 is a calendared inset day, due to this, the last day of term for students will be Thursday 

21st July 2022 and I can confirm that the school day will end at 12pm. Provisions have been made that the 

school buses will run at this time so those students who travel by bus will be able to get home.  

As this time is before our usual lunch time slot, all students will be given an extended break time where they 

will still be able to purchase refreshments from our school cafeterias. 

As a reminder, following on from the latest Ofsted report we have opened an online platform. If members of 

the school community have any questions the link to this is https://chellaston.fireflycloud.net/surveys-

4/post-ofsted-questions The closing date for questions on this platform will be 9am on Tuesday 5th July 2022. 

If you have any further questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Phil Smith 
Proud Executive Headteacher 
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